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 Blairlogie, Cotkerse, Gogar, Manor, Powis and Witches Craig  

Saturday 8th December 2018 Christmas Lights Includes Carols & 
Mulled Wine 

Saturday 2nd February 2019 Burnt Supper  

Saturday 6th April 2019 Wine Tasting A Professional  
Presentation 

Saturday 18th May 2019 Musical Evening Cameron & Cavana 

What’s Coming Up! 

Are you new to the Logie area?  
A warm welcome awaits you at any of these events. No need to make con-
tact, just show up at the Reading Room. 
 

A message from Paula of the events team: 
It is getting close to that time of year again when the lights sparkle and the 
punch warms us up! On behalf of the events team can I invite you all to the 
Christmas light up this year. Please see the poster attached. Print it off and 
put in your kitchen! Come and help start the festive season with fun and 
cheer! Saturday 8th December at 6pm at the tree! 
 

Please also keep Saturday 2nd February free for our annual "Burnt Supper" 
A  Burns Supper with a difference. We guarantee a night of Scottish fun! 
More information to follow. The committee have planned a wine tasting in 
April and a music night in May! So watch this space!  
 

It is a wonderful time to join together, make new friends and have some 
fun! 
 

Logie Community Council:  
As a result of a revised scheme for community councils Logie was allocated 
six places and nine people stood as candidates. The election count will be 
held at Stirling Council HQ on Monday 3rd December and the inaugural 
meeting of the new Community Council will take place on Tuesday 11th De-
cember at 7.30pm in the Reading Room. At that meeting the various office 
bearers of the CC will be appointed. 
 

The Bugle Still Needs A New Editor: 
A new editor may do this news letter a different way but form an orderly 
queue! 



Logie Fast Broadband: 
Plans are afoot to convert the existing fast wireless broadband network to a 
fibre-optic operation. A grant has been made available to Logie Community 
Interest Company (CIC) to undertake a design study for this new project. 
 
It maybe that the final design will be a combination of fibre-optic and ultra 
fast wireless broadband. There are various challenges in building such a  
system in a conservation area and also covering outer rural clients. 
 
If this can be achieved it will be a great benefit to the community. 


